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Circular 

 

Type and number MDD00732  

Date and time 17 March 2021   Purpose For Information 

To Market Participants  From MDD Co-ordinator 

 

 

Additional MDD Publish: Expected data not present in MDD Version 308 

Due to an error in the loading process, Market Domain Data (MDD) Version 308 published on 10 March 2021 (with a 

Go-Live date of 17 March 2021) does not include the expected Technical Product Deliverables (TPDs) as per Change 

Request M3752. Of the two TPD files in this Change Request, the Regression Equations Data was loaded successfully 

but the Default Period Profile Class Coefficient Data was omitted.    

To rectify this, ELEXON will be performing an additional MDD Version 309 publish on 18 March 2021 with a Go-Live 

date of Wednesday 24 March 2021. Participants will receive the MDD Version 309 files via the normal MDD 

communication routes.   

 

What action do I need to take? 

Due to the missing data in MDD Version 308, all Participants are required to take one of the following actions. This 

assumes you have already loaded the flows for MDD Version 308 with a Go-Live date of 17 March 2021. 

 Load the incremental version (D0270) of MDD Version 309 (you must have loaded MDD Version 308 if you 

choose this option); or  

 Load the full version (D0269) of MDD Version 309. 

 

The D0270 flow in Version 309 will only contain the records for the Default Period Profile Class Coefficient Data. This 

will mean that the MDD Version due to Go-Live on Wednesday 24 March 2021 will be incremented to MDD Version 

309 – dates for what will now be MDD Version 310 will be unaffected. All future versions of MDD will also be 

incremented by one.  

 

Background 

At the Supplier Volume Allocation Group (SVG) meeting 240 on 2 March 2021, the SVG approved Change Request 

M3752 to implement the new TPDs in MDD v308. The Effective From Date of the TPDs is 1 April 2021. For the TPDs 

to be implemented in MDD by 1 April 2021 an Additional MDD Publish is necessary. The updated TPDs will be 

implemented in the Supplier Volume Allocation Agent (SVAA) systems for use in Settlement from 1 April 2021. 

 

If you have any queries, please email the BSC Service Desk bscservicedesk@cgi.com and copy in the MDD Mailbox 

mddc@elexon.co.uk 
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